MEETING DATE:	CITY OF STOCKTON
September 26, 2011	
COMMITTEE:	Green Space Committee
THOSE PRESENT:	
	Adam Johnson
	Beth Winchester
DISCUSSION POIN	TS:
8230 W. 5th Street	Oak trees have been planted and watered, but don't look so good.
	Will need to wait until spring to see if they will take, usually takes 2 years for the
	root system established and should florish on the third year.
Native Grasses:	Company did come on Friday, 9-9 to week kill a second time. DNR does have a
	grant for educational kiosk, but the grant doesn't open unit! March 2012 and
	the native grasses will need to be put in first.
Barb Lane:	Beth will email Bryce Maus about getting the tree's planted for Michael's since
	the concrete bench has been sitting in the gym for last few months.
Railroad letter:	Letter for the weeds still needs to be written by Beth. There is still a pooling
	issue in that area, though Bill Trygstad did state it probably did not come from
	the water project. Beth will talk with Chad about getting the bobcat in there
	and trenching after the fire hydrant to connect to the railroad property.
	IS TO COUNCIL.
RECOMMENDATION (ACTION REQUEST)	
Next meeting	Monday, October 24 – 5:30 pm
	this form to the City Council for each Committee meeting held.
1/02/05 (Admin-bjw)	